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August 18, 2017 

 

Dear Central Families, 

 
I hope this letter finds you well rested and excited for the 2017-2018 school year. It is hard to believe that in 

just a few short days, the halls of Central School will be filled with students and teachers ready to embark on 

a new school year.  I am very excited for our students to return and to welcome many new students to the 

Central School Family. I am looking forward to a wonderful year at Central.  

 

I continue to be impressed with the amazing teachers, support staff and Parental Community of Central 

School. Central School’s Parent Handbook and the Elementary Code of Conduct will be posted on my School 

Fusion page in the Resource for Parents folder for you to read and share with your children.  Please take some 

time to do so.  

 

I am excited to introduce our new faculty members. Mr. Stephen Malone will be our new Music teacher, Mrs. 

Denise Iannelli will be our new part time Resource Center teacher and Mrs. Katie Lyons will be our new Fourth 

grade teacher. We are also looking forward to introducing our new Spanish teacher, pending Board of 

Education approval, at the end of the month. I believe these new professionals will be assets to our community.  

 

When picking up and dropping off your children, please be mindful that the numbered spots are designated for 

teachers and staff. There are fewer visitor spots as our staff continues to grow, so please be mindful of the 

few spots left. The safety of our community is very important; therefore the Staff Parking lot will be closed 

at 2:45 p.m., and may not be utilized for pick-up. I will be emailing and posting a Pickup and Drop off 

information sheet on the website.  

  

Please note that the children will be utilizing specific entrances for morning drop-off and afternoon pickup. On 

inclement days all students enter through the front doors into the auditorium.  

 Kindergarten and Grade 1 will line up at the entrance nearest the parking lot 

 Grade 2 will line up in the courtyard 

 Grades 3 and 4 will line up on the Hamilton Avenue side 

 Grade 5 will line up at the main entrance. 

 

The parent portal will be open for class assignments on Friday August 25th at 3:00 p.m. 

See you Tuesday, September 5th for a half-day session. School begins at 8:33 a.m. and ends at 12:33 p.m.  

If you have any questions or concerns please contact me.  

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Krista LaCroix 

 

Central School Principal 


